
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 16-0253 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FM4LL:ref ]
Date: Friday, February 22, 2019 9:15:01 AM

racist gas pipeline?

Just discovered that the Cinci suburbs thru which Duke intended to run a pipeline had their
voices heard and the line was shifted to run through Reading and Golf Manor - less affluent,
more working class... ! And it is currently slated to run in extreme proximity to 2 schools! On
Elbrook and Losaniville Aves. Is big $ one again beating public safety?

Y Preis

--------------- Original Message ---------------
From: Ohio Power Siting Board [contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us]
Sent: 2/22/2019 9:13 AM
To: ypreis@gmail.com
Subject: Your Comment will be Filed in the Case Record [
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FM4LL:ref ]
 

 

Hello,
 
Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB).  We will
file your correspondence in the public comments for OPSB case number
16-0253-GA-BLN.

A local public hearing has been scheduled for:

March 21, 2019, from 3-8 p.m.
University of Cincinnati-Blue Ash
9555 Plainfield Rd.
Muntz Hall, Room 119
Blue Ash, Ohio 45236

The purpose of this hearing is to gather input from the community. A court
reporter records the proceedings. The Board members will schedule the
case for consideration and make a ruling based on the case record at a
later date.
 
The links below provide additional information about the OPSB and its

mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us


process.

About the OPSB 

Power siting rules and statutes 

OPSB process flowchart 

Guide to public participation 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Ohio Power Siting Board
1-866-270-OPSB (6772)
www.opsb.ohio.gov
 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be
publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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--------------- Original Message ---------------
From: Ohio Power Siting Board [noreply@puc.state.oh.us]
Sent: 2/22/2019 8:33 AM
To: ypreis@gmail.com
Subject: Your Email Has Been Received ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FM4LL:ref
 

 

Dear y preis:
 
Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB).  An OPSB
representative will reply with additional information as soon as possible.
 
Sincerely, 

http://www.opsb.ohio.gov/opsb/?LinkServID=AFBB7552-C587-C103-CBF9480A93645E04
http://www.opsb.ohio.gov/opsb/index.cfm/information/public-participation/
http://www.opsb.ohio.gov/Rules/
http://www.opsb.ohio.gov/Rules/


 
Ohio Power Siting Board
1-866-270-OPSB (6772)
www.opsb.ohio.gov
 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be
publicly available to anyone who requests it.
 
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FM4LL:ref

 
 

 

 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

2/22/2019 2:16:40 PM

in
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Summary: Public Comment received via website electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on
behalf of Docketing.
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